
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:  October 29, 2019 

 

Title: Close of Camping Season & Winter Parking Lot Information 

 

The AIA designated close of the camping season is November 10, 2019 and the 

Horse Corrals must be vacated by the same date.  

 

Snowmobiles, tracked UTVs and cargo trailers may now be parked in the 

designated areas at the Winter Parking Lot.  

 

HOWEVER, the parking stalls for street legal vehicles remain closed.  Once 

weather and/or road conditions warrant opening of the parking stalls, notification 

will be made by Blast email and posting to the AIA website. 
 


